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Many Thanks to Our Community Affiliate Members  

    and Corporate Sponsors! 

 

Crescent Towing 

Pooler, GA 

                                          Presidentôs Message 
 
2018 was a great year for our Council because of the hard work and dedication 
of the Officers and Board members and the outstanding support of the General 
Membership. The Coast Guard Community Ceremony was a milestone for the 
Chatham County area, we started giving awards to the Marine Corps Parris Is-
land Marksmanship Instructors, both of our adopted Littoral Combat Ships are 
now at their home in Mayport, Fl and a new Community Affiliate joined the 
SNL Team.  I encourage all members to take a look at our many programs and 
pick one area in which to become involved.  You may have ideas and expertise 
that will enhance our Sea Service support programs.  With your help, 2019 will 
be another outstanding year. 
                                                                   O.C. Fowler - President 

Chatham Countyðan Official  U.S. Coast Guard Community 

Pat Yovich, SAC Region President, NLUS,  led Savannah Navy League in organizing  the 

Chatham County - U.S. Coast Guard Community recognition event that took place on 18 Octo-

ber on the Hutchinson Island Savannah Riverfront.  Pat was assisted by Gary Johnson, Hugh 

Robinson,  O.C. Fowler, and others.  Pat is shown above assisting Admiral Karl Schultz, Com-

mandant of the Coast Guard, cutting the ceremonial cake. 
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USS Alaska (SSBN 732) GOLD Sailor of the Quarter & Year Awards 

On  8 November, O.C. Fowler, Tom Latham, and Bob Gephart travelled to Kings Bay to join with 

USS Alaska GOLD leadership in recognizing their selected Sailors of the Quarter and Sailors of the 

Year 2018.  A total of twelve awards were presented. 

Kings Bay ñTrunk or Treat!ò  Event 

Jean McRae, Shirley McCarthy, and Deb Stautberg travelled to Kings Bay on Saturday, 20 

October, to support the USS Alaska Family Readiness Groups (FRGs) with their annual 

Trunk or Treat event.  Both the GOLD and BLUE FRGs participated in the Kings Bay wide 

event, and Savannah Navy League happily donated lots of candy and  other treats. 

Submarine Squadron 20 Change of Command -18 January 2019 

On Friday, 18 January, CAPT Bob Wirth is 

scheduled to relinquish command of Sub-

marine Squadron 20 to CAPT Craig Gum-

mer.  Both CAPT Wirth and CAPT Gum-

mer were previously Commanding Officers 

of our adopted submarine USS Alaska 

(SSBN 732) GOLD. 


